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Dear Foreign Members
of the Russian Academy of Engineering!

I warmly congratulate you on your election as Foreign Members of the
Russian Academy of Engineering (RAE) at the Academy Meeting on April 17,
2024. Your efforts to raise the authority of engineering science and strengthen
cooperation with the international engineering community deserve the highest
appreciation!

I wish you creative success and fruitful scientific and technical
cooperation with members of the Russian Academy of Engineering -
authoritative Russian scientists, engineers, specialists and organizations!

I hope that together we will be able to deepen and expand our
cooperation aimed at the sustainable development of key sectors of the
economy of our countries.

Information about your election is posted on the official website of the

RAE at the link - http://www.info-rae.ru/chlenv-akademii/inostrannve-

chleny/ in the section «Cnucox UHOCMPAHHBIX UYleHo8é Poccuiickoil

UHIICCHEPHOU aKadeMuu no RPUHAOJICHCHOCIU K cmpaHey».

Personal congratulations will be sent to you along with Diplomas of
Foreign Members of the RAE.

President
of the Russian Academy of Engineering ‘ /’\; j / _— B.V. Gusev
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